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Dear Parents, 
This year at  ________________________________________________________________  we are excited to announce a
Summer Fundraiser! We will be selling a variety of plants which are included on the Order Forms. 

Our goal is to raise: ___________________________________________________________________________________
Why we Fundraise:

Fundraising is always a vital part of ensuring the students have the best year possible. The money raised is used to help cover
costs for programs, equipment, resources, and extra-curricular activities. It also takes some of the financial burden off of the
parents – allowing more kids to participate in these activities. With this fundraiser we are raising money for:

Important Dates to Remember

The fundraiser officially begins.

All money and order forms must be returned to the school.

Pick-up date from school.
Important Notes

Please ensure customers make cheques payable to: ______________________________________________________

Our team website is located at: ______________________________________________________________________

Please try to sell only to your family, friends and close neighbors. (Parents may take order forms to work to collects sales if
desired)

We do not encourage young students soliciting door-to-door sales for safety sales for safety reasons. If students are selling
within their neighborhood they should always be accompanied by a responsible adult.

Please contact: ___________________________ at  __________________________ if you have any questions!
Plants are supplied by DeVry Greenhouses.

Thank you for your support!

Warmest Regards, 

Parent
Letter


